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15th March 2019 

Dear Applicant,  

Thank you for your interest in the post of Deputy Headteacher at Newton Westpark Primary School.  I am 

very pleased that you are considering applying to join our vibrant school.  

We are keen to appoint a team player who has the ability to inspire and encourage both pupils and staff, 

together with a proven track record of raising attainment. The person specification provides a more 

comprehensive list of the qualities we are looking for, but in essence, we wish to appoint someone who has 

the ambition, vision, skills and experience to participate in the leadership of our school community as we 

strive to become an outstanding school.  Our website provides much more information and I hope you will 

take the time to visit our school to meet Carol Whiting, the recently appointed headteacher who will take 

on this role in September 2019, and see the potential this post offers.  

As you will see from our school website, we are closely linked to the independent Nursery that was 

established by the school in 2014.  Whilst the Headteacher has a management responsibility for this 

nursery, the Deputy Headteacher has in the past also been a director.   

The successful candidate will join a very committed team of staff and governors who aim to deliver the 

best possible education for every child in our school. We work extremely hard to provide a lively, happy 

and caring school where our Mission Statement and British Values are embedded and learning is exciting 

and stimulating.  We firmly believe that a child who feels happy, valued and secure will be able to reach 

their full potential.  

Please do come to visit our school to sample the enthusiasm of pupils, parents, staff and governors as we 

all strive to give our pupils the best foundations to their education and their lives.  To reserve a place on 

one of the visits, please contact the school as soon as possible.  

I look forward to receiving your application form and accompanying letter. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Adrian Hardy 

Chair of Governors 
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